
Puget Sound Energy
P.O. Box 97034
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734

PSE.com

VIA WEB PORTAL

February 2, 2010

Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: Docket No. UE-100029
Requestto Withdraw Filed Work Paper - Do Not Redocket

Dear Mr. Danner:

On January 4,2010, Puget Sound Energy, Inc. ("PSE") filed electronically its 2009
Electric Line Extension Cost Study results in accordance with the 2003 line extension.
collaborative agreement. The Excel file, "2010-01-04 Electric line ext info
Workpaper.xls", submitted along with the initial filing should not have been part of the
e-file submission. PSE respectfully requests, therefore, that it be allowed to withdraw
the filed Excel file and that the file be removed from the Commission's web site,
http://www.wutc.wa.gov/.

PSE is currently working with the Commission Staff in reviewing the results of the study
and the documents and workpapers supporting the filed study results have been
provided to Staff through the informal data request and response process since the
initial filing.

Please contact Mei Cass at (425) 462-3800 for additional information about this
request. If you have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 462-3495.

Sincerely,

~::t~:~~+
~rTom DeBoer

Director, Federal & State Regulatory Affairs

cc: Michael Foisy, WUTC
Roland Martin, WUTC
Simon J. ffitch, Public Counsel
Paula Pyron, NWIGU
Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie


